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Peak area meeting 8th March 2024 

Sir William, Grindleford. 7pm 

Agenda 
 

 
1. Welcome and Apologies 

2. Minutes of last meeting 

3. Volunteer reports 

1. Clubs 

2. Access  

3. Hill walking 

4. Members Council 

4. Simon Lee’s motions for the AGM - discussion 

5. Paul Ratcliffe (the new CEO) - Q & A 

6. AOB 

7. Close of meeting 

 
Break 

 
Talk by Carlos Bedson on his research on mountain hares 
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